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Tremendous Volunteer Effort Supports Fairville Fire Department’s

Fundraising
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Senator Mike Nozzolio recently stopped by the Fairville Fire Department to support their

annual Lenten Friday night dinners. This is the 20th year that the Department has

coordinated the event. Volunteers sell approximately 1,400 dinners each Friday. Pictured

with Senator Mike Nozzolio is Fairville Fire Chief Rich Jordan.


